
 

To:   (Competitive Events Participant Name) 

From:   Christine Hollingsworth, Senior Competitive Events Manager, FCCLA 

RE:   National Virtual Competitive Events Information 

Event and Level: (Event and Level)  

Team Members: (Team Members) 

 

Congratulations on your accomplishment of earning the right to represent your state by participating in National 

STAR Events or the FCCLA/LifeSmarts Knowledge Bowl!  This email is to confirm your registration and to remind you 

of the steps to take prior to the virtual competition for FCCLA! 

If you are on a team, please make sure your team members are listed correctly above.  If there is a discrepancy, 

chapters advisers should contact competitiveevents@fcclainc.org immediately. 

 

If you are a STAR Events participant, your chapter adviser should have submitted your project URL during 

registration.  This URL will be what the STAR Event evaluation teams use to access your project – there is nothing else 

for you to send to the national office or to submit. 

As FCCLA will be moving as quickly as possible to distribute your project information to STAR Event evaluation teams, 

no changes should be made to your project documentation or video(s) at this time.   

If you are a participant in any of the following events, please follow the instructions to complete your test during the 

testing window of May 10-14, 2021. These instructions are found in the Competitive Events Updates for Virtual 

Competition, located on the FCCLA website.  ( link).  

- Baking and Pastry 

- Culinary Arts 

- Culinary Math Management 

- Parliamentary Procedure 

STAR Events awards will be announced as part of the 2021 Hybrid National Leadership Conference (June 27-July 1). 

Event placements will be available following the conclusion of the conference by reviewing your “my journey” tab in 

the FCCLA Student Portal. 

 

If you are a FCCLA/LifeSmarts Knowledge Bowl participant, you will receive additional information on your time 

schedule for competition in the next few days from Lisa Hertzberg, lisah@nclnet.org. A final schedule is being created 

based on the number of teams registered to compete.  Be watching for your schedule of live, Zoom competition no 

later than Friday, May 7, 2021.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the national office with any questions.  Good luck to all! 
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